
Out-of-State Field Trip Request - Wrestling - Feb. 2nd, 2025

Dear Neah-Kah-Nie School Board Members,

I am requesting approval for the Neah-Kah-Nie wrestling team to travel to Illwaco, Wa. for a wrestling 
tournament on February 2nd, 2025. We have previously participated in this tournament and it provides 
our student/athletes with the opportunity to compete against wrestlers that they do not see on a 
normal basis. 

This trip is a single day trip, with the team returning the same day. 

Thank you for your consideration.

Ryan Keefauver

Assistant Principal/Athletic Director
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